Safety Reminders:

Pease Elementary Arrival and Dismissal Safety Plan

In order to provide a safe place for students to enter and exit their cars and to facilitate traffic flow
from 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and from 2:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m., the area along the school side of Rio Grande
will be used solely for loading and unloading cars. There should be no parking southbound between 11th
and 12th Street on Rio Grande during these times.

If you choose to park and walk your child into the building, please use designated crosswalks. The
City of Austin has provided a crossing guard on 11th and Rio Grande to assist us in ensuring the
safety of our students. Please teach your children to cross the street only at the crosswalk with the
crossing guards support.

For the safety of your child, please do not use the teacher parking lot as a drop off point. The
parking lot is unsupervised and is a safety concern in the mornings.

Student entry access points:
e Gates located on 12" Street leading to North Entrance
e Gates located on 11 Street near the South Playground leading to South Entrance
e Main Rio Grande entrance

th

Dismissal Procedures:
Dismissal begins at 2:45.

To assist with dismissal, each student will be provided a color coded car sign to be
displayed in their car on the passenger side dashboard.

Pick up Areas:

Kinder — 2™ Grades students dismiss from the parking lot on the 11
building.

3" _ 6" Grades dismiss on Rio Grande.

" Street side of the

For the safety of our students, teachers and staff are not allowed to send a student across
the street to meet their parents. Parents must cross the street to pick up their child. Please
use designated crosswalks.



